
 
 
 
 
April 14, 2015  
  
  
Dear Parents: 
  
On May 13th we will be going on a field trip to Old World Wisconsin.  The purpose of this trip 
is to provide students with a first-hand look at the early immigrant experience in our region. 
All of the buildings at OWW were originally constructed in Wisconsin and relocated to be part 
of the living history museum.  Here are some important items to remember: 
  

● The bus will be leaving at 8:00 and we are expected to be back in time for carpool. 
  

● All students need to bring a non-microwaveable lunch since we will be eating at the 
museum. 

  
● Cost for this trip will be $17.00 which will cover the cost of the bus and admission to 

the museum. 
 

● Permission slips are due back by Friday, April  17. 
 
We will be having one more field trip in June to Illinois Beach State Park. Details, including 
cost of transportation, will be sent later. 
  
  
Thank you, 
  
¾ Grade Teachers 
  
  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
  
My child_____________________________________________has permission to 
go on the Old World Wisconsin field trip on May 13th.  I have included the $17.00 fee for the 
trip. 
  
  
Parent’s Signature___________________________________________________ 
 
  


